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ood afternoon, Eagle families -

| hope this week's Principal Message finds you all well and
enjoying the sunshine.

We have a short but exciting week next week. It is
Thanksgiving week! We have much to be thankful for and will
share more next week.

The most exciting event is next Wednesday, November 22. We
are inviting our families to our Thanksgiving Feast. The feast

will go from 10:30-11:30 AM. Please RSVP and sign up to bring
something on ParentSquare.

Although this is a Wednesday, and we do not have Pre-K on
Wednesdays, we encourage all our Pre-K students and their
parents to join in the fun and celebration.

There will be food, fun, and celebration. We will also have
some fun handouts to take home over the break. These
handouts will be a fun exercise for our students to improve
their skills in literacy. It'll be a great hour to hang out and be
thankful for our incredible AIE community!

Until then, | hope you all have a great weekend. Rest, get
outside, and enjoy the sunny weather, and don't forget to

read a little bit, too.

See you all next week, Eagles! November

Have a great weekend. 22 Thanksgiving Feast 10:30
Half Day Dismissal 11:30 a.m.
- Mr. Miller 23 & 24 No School Thanksgiving Break
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23-Jan 7 Winter Break




Every Child Deserves a Good Book

Book Orders due: 7a/mﬂ/ FZun Cr Z‘/V('qﬁl‘
Wednesday Come craft with us!

November 29 Tuesday, December 12
https://orders.scholastic.com/LP8QL

T hank you, IslandhArts»w

Virginia Cummings, Beuela Robb
& Terri Aclid




